
 

 

 

2nd December 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT CHARLTON ATHLETIC COMMUNITY TRUST, CHARLTON ATHLETIC 

TRAINING GROUND - THURSDAY 16TH DECEMBER 2021 

 

As you may be aware your child has chosen football as their option during the school’s 

weekly enrichment sessions. Coaches from Charlton Athletic Community Trust are 

regularly involved in the delivery of these sessions at Cleeve Meadow.  

 

As a result of this ongoing link our students have been invited to participate in a football 

tournament against another school at Charlton Athletic’s Training Ground on Thursday 

16th December 2021.  I am writing to you to ask for your permission for your child to attend 

this football tournament.  

 

This tournament will take place during the morning of Thursday 16th December. All 

students involved attend school as normal on the day. During the morning of the 16th 

December those students involved will be transported by minibus to the venue and 

returned to the school before lunchtime.  

 

The itinerary is as follows: 

08.45-9.30 Students involved attend registration/lessons as normal. 

9.30 - Students involved are transported by minibus to Charlton Athletic Training Ground 

10.00-12.00 - Football tournament takes place. 

12.00 - Students are returned to Cleeve Meadow by minibus. When they return to Cleeve 

Meadow they will re-join their lessons as normal until the end of the school day. 

 

Students involved must attend wearing their school PE kit and trainers on the day. The 

tournament will take place on astroturf pitches at Charlton’s training ground. Only those 

students wearing the school PE kit and appropriate footwear will be taken to the 

tournament.  

 

Please note that if your child’s behaviour gives us cause for concern between now and 

the time of the football tournament, we reserve the right to withdraw them on those 

grounds.  

 

Please return the attached Consent Form to the school office by no later than Friday 10th 

December 2021.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Coulter 

Teacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To be returned by Friday 10th December 2021 

 

Football Tournament Charlton Athletic Community Trust, Charlton Athletic Training Ground. 

Thursday 16th December 2021 

 

Please complete and return to the school office. 

 

Name of Pupil: ____________________________________________ 

 

Please tick one of the below as appropriate. 

 

 
Tick 

I give permission for my child to attend the above football tournament during the 

school morning of Thursday 16th December 2021 

 

I do not give permission for my child to attend the above football tournament 

during the school morning of Thursday 16th December 2021 

 

 

Parent Signature ____________________________________  Date: __________________________ 

  

Emergency Contact Phone Details:  

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


